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Nufarm Finance (NZ) Limited - Director appointment  

Nufarm Finance (NZ) Limited (the Company) announces that Mr Timothy Mangold 
has been appointed a non-executive director of the Company as of 18 September 
2020.  

Mr Mangold also holds the position of Country Finance Manager – New Zealand, for 
Nufarm Limited.  
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